

Sirtfi WG google folder:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1_4zo_qJdqz1ugZD9MfPUKt_OID6elHVr

May 19, 2022

Attending: Tom B, Pal A, Sven G, Alan B

Regrets: Dave K, David G, David C

Agenda:

1. Discuss [Consultation feedback](#) item #4.
2. Use of "<http://refeds.org/metadata>" in security contact metadata. Cf [Examples section](#) in v2 draft.
3. Review Change Log added to [Sirtfi v2 draft text](#).
4. Review and suggest changes to guidance docs, especially by going through the [To Do Lists for Guidance Docs](#). Make updates to the To Do Lists as appropriate.
5. AOB

Re #1, we agreed that this concern is better addressed as guidance rather than normative text because not all federated entities belong to eduGAIN, and some will have other coordinating CSIRTS they are obliged to notify. A better place to do this is at eduGAIN, and the eduGAIN Futures WG has this in their report already.

Re #2, we agreed to leave the namespace declaration in the Examples.

Re #3, WG participants were happy with the changelog.

Re #4:

- We looked at the [mockup Sirtfi v2 website](#) and suggested the addition of some text to note v2/v1 options.
- Tom will check with Nicole & Heather if they prefer updating refeds.org/sirtfi to incorporate v1 & v2 (as the mockup website does), or if it is better to add a new website refeds.org/sirtfi2 and keep the v1 version as is but adding a link to the [sirtfi2](#) page.
- Review of the merged FAQ was postponed until more people are present for discussions.